
February 17, 2021 

RE: ZBA File 20-0124 - 1427 Alton Road 

Chair and Members of the Zoning Board of Adjustment, 

The Flamingo Park Neighborhood Association is in support of the variance 
requested by Care Resource Community Health Centers, Inc., as proposed to us 
with the limitations proffered, in order to locate their off premises pharmacy at 
1427 Alton Road.  And although not a part of the file, the FPNA would also support 
a legislative change so that an in-house pharmacy at the 1680 building can be 
applied for. 

FPNA 


